The Hitchcock County Board of Education met on July 21, 2016 at 6:00 PM in the Hitchcock County
Junior/Senior High School distance learning room. Present were board members Scott, Rippen, Marks,
Baker, Kolbet, and Matson. Also present were Superintendent Sattler, NRCSA Consultants: Robin
Stevens and Cindy Huff; and Peggy Fyn.

President called the meeting to order at 6:08 PM. Notice of the board’s adherence to the Nebraska Open
Meetings Law posted on the north wall of the meeting room was given.

The board members and Mr. Sattler, with the guidance of the NRCSA Consultants, discussed Board-
Superintendent Relations. Goals were set up based on needs, leadership, and communication.

Superintendent Sattler discussed with the board the need to split the third grade class at the elementary.
An ad for an elementary position is being run.

President Scott adjourned the meeting at 8:08 PM
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